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2014 was another great year for EMU's Undergraduate Conference in Philosophy. 
We changed venues, moving to McKenny Union.  This offered some unique 
advantages, including some very beautiful rooms.  Thanks to Provost Schatzel, 
who made an appearance, and to all the members of EMU's philosophy section. 
 
Dr. Eric Stencil gave a great keynote address, talking about Descartes' arguments 
regarding the existence of God.  Thought provoking, to say the least. 
 
A big thank you goes out to all our speakers and commenters, many who came 
from the distance reaches of the United States to share their ideas with us.  Grand 
Valley State sent a big contingent again this year, and it was good to have them 
back in the mix of speakers and commenters. 
 
Four papers from the conference were published in this year's issue of our journal. 
Congratulations and many thanks to the extra work these authors' put into their 
final pieces.  These can be be found here: ​Acta Cogitata​. 
 
We hope to see many of our speakers return to give papers in upcoming years. 

https://www.emich.edu/historyphilosophy/actacogitata/actacogitatamain.php

